
georgina.ca/CockburnWatermain   
 

May 4, 2022 

Notice to residents 
 

Cockburn subdivision watermain improvements 
 
Dear resident,  

As part of the Cockburn watermain improvement works, the Town’s consultant will be doing field 

investigations in May-July 2022. These will be intermittent and short in duration, however they 

will require temporary lane reductions to allow room for the maneuvering of equipment used to 

complete test holes within the study area. 

Project study area shaded below: 

 

Due to the nature of the work, there may be some temporary noise and dust from the equipment 

and trucks; however, every effort will be made to reduce disturbances. 

Thank you for your patience while we complete the design phase of the project. If you have 

questions about the upcoming work, contact one of the following project team members or visit 

georgina.ca/CockburnWatermain. 

 

Town of Georgina 
Owen Sanders P.Eng, Senior Project Manager, Operations and Infrastructure 

Phone: 905-476-4305, ext. 2451  
Email: osanders@georgina.ca 

 
Town of Georgina’s Consultant Engineer 
T.Y. Lin International Canada Inc. (TYLin)  

Angela Carley, P.Eng., PMP, Project Manager 
Telephone: 905-738-5700 

Email: angela.carley@tylin.com 


